
              

 

As you know, registration for the 2017 AP exams is underway!  
Please be sure to that your student registers no later than 
February 13, 2017.  Registration information was mailed the week 
of December 12, 2016.  Extra forms can be picked up in Mr. 
Russo’s office, B132, at the senior high school, along with on the 
Senior High webpage.  Exams are $93 each and can be paid for by 
check, cash or the My Payments Plus option (see below for details).  
Please contact Mr. Russo at 359-
5246 with questions!	
   


